

August 19, 2024

Dear Hawaii Betsuin Members:

We hope you and your family are doing well!

This year, **Honpa Hongwanji Hawaii Betsuin** is excited to participate in Give Aloha, Foodland's Annual Community Matching Gifts program! You can support by making a donation at any Foodland, Sack N Save, or Foodland Farms store during the month of September. 100% of your gift will go directly to our organization and Foodland will match a portion of your contribution. **See reverse side for details.** 

The Give Aloha Program is an excellent opportunity to enhance the amount of your planned annual donation. If you do make a donation through the Give Aloha Program, please be sure to send a copy of your receipt to the temple business office so that we can acknowledge your donation.

We would like to express our gratitude for your continued support of our temple and humbly ask you for your support.

If you have any questions, please refer to our website: hawaiibetsuin.org or call the temple office at (808) 536-7044.

With hands together in gratitude (gassho),

Rev. Yuika Hasebe Chief Minister (Rimban) Cynthia Alm President

Jon Matsuoka Executive Director



## Please **SUPPORT**Honpa Hongwanji Hawaii Betsuin through this year's Give Aloha



Our organization code is: 78500

There are many ways to support:

- Round up your purchase
- Donate spare change
- Donate 250 Maika'i points to equal a \$5 donation
- Purchase Give Aloha merchandise

Here's how to donate at any Foodland, Sack N Save, or Foodland Farms store checkout throughout the month of September:

- 1) Enter your Maika'i phone number on the keypad.
- 2) Tell the cashier: "I'd like to make a \$\_\_\_\_\_\* donation to HONPA HONGWANJI HAWAII BETSUIN, #78500".
- \*Customers may donate any dollar amount up to \$249. A portion of each gift will be matched by Foodland. (*Please note: Customers must be an enrolled Maika'i member for their donation to be matched*).
- 3) Review your receipt to confirm the organization name and donation amount is correct.
- 4) Online donations will be accepted starting on Monday, 9/6.

We would love to thank you for your donation.

Please send a copy of your receipt to:

Honpa Hongwanji Hawaii Betsuin 1727 Pali Highway Honolulu, HI 96813